http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=45044

Auburn City Council Meets

(KLZA)-- The Auburn City Council approved Bowldog Alley as a Keno sales outlet when they met Monday evening. With one outlet stopping their Keno operation, this will once again mean two places in Auburn to play Keno.

The Council also approved Mayor Scott Kudrna's appointments of Janny Crotty to the Historic Preservation Board and Bill Bucy to the Library Board.

During the audiences portion of the meeting Bob Engles talked to the Council about several possible future project ideas including an indoor pool. A community center and a performing arts center.

Many Signals Communications